April 30, 2025
Dear Brothers & Sisters:

On TUESDAY, MAY 13, 2025, there will be a SPECIAL CALL MEETING at
6:30 PM at 450 Murdock Avenue, Meriden, Connecticut. The purpose

of this meeting is to discuss and then vote on the allocation of monies to be
added to the current health fund contribution in the current Building Trades
Collective Bargaining Agreement. Your officers recommend the following
allocations for a total of an .85 cent increase to the Health Fund:

.40 cents from the scheduled June 1st wage increase of $1.40
.05 cents from the scheduled apprentice fund increase

.05 cents from the scheduled State Pension increase

.15 cents from the Industry Fund

.20 cents already scheduled Health Fund increase

Please remember, you must be a member in good standing to vote and to
bring your membership card with you to the meeting.

Fraternally,
Michael Rosario
Business Manager



